
	

	

	

	

Dear	Parents,	

We	are	happy	to	provide	you	with	the	2017/18	OLG	School	
Calendar.		The	Calendar	is	also	accessible	on	our	website,	
www.olgmanhasset.com,	in	a	drop	down	menu	under	NEWS	&	
EVENTS.	

Exciting	News!	

As	you	may	already	know,	OLG	is	going	green!	

The	weekly	mail	will	be	posted	on	our	website,	
www.olgmanhasset.com,	you	may	access	it	by	scrolling	to	OLG	
PARENTS	and	clicking	on	the	WEEKLY	MAIL	drop	down	menu.		

We	will	be	sending	weekly	newsletters	to	your	email	address,	
highlighting	important	news	and	upcoming	events.	Details	will	
be	found	in	the	weekly	mail	on	the	website.	

PLEASE	BE	SURE	TO	COMPLETE	YOUR	EMAIL	ADDRESS	FORM	
AND	RETURN	IT	TO	THE	OFFICE	IMMEDIATELY,	OR	YOU	MAY	
MISS	IMPORTANT	COMMUNICATIONS.	

	

We	look	forward	to	great	year	celebrating	our	50th	
Anniversary!	


